
TERM 1 I WEDNESDAY 19
FEBRUARY 2020

YEARS 3 - 12 SWIMMING CARNIVAL
This year our College Swimming Carnival was held as a combined Years 3 - 12 event, as
the weather forced the closure of the College and the cancellation of the Senior school
carnival on Monday of Week 3.

All 50m competitors braved the forecast of more rain and traveled to Prairiewood Leisure Centre,
to select the swimmers that will go on to represent the College at the NASSA carnival.
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The highlight of the day was the combined House relay, with 2 Primary and 2 Secondary students
representing each of their houses, to close the carnival.

Congratulations to all who attended and swum their best.  The results are still being finalised
across Junior and Senior school and they will be included in the next edition of The Way.

Swimmers who will progress to the NASSA carnival will receive information about the carnival
soon.  The NASSA Carnivals will be held at Homebush Pool on:

Tuesday 25 February - Junior School (Years 3 - 6) - afternoon carnival

Wednesday 26 February - Senior School (Years 7 - 12) - evening carnival

We wish them all the best as they represent the College.

Sharon Evans                                                                Michael Fox
P-6 Sports Coordinator                                               7-12 Sports Coordinator
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